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Nasdaq Copenhagen           

Nikolaj Plads 6 

DK-1067 Copenhagen K  

Frederikssund, 6 December 2016 

ANNOUNCEMENT NO 46/16 

 

 

 

 

 

STILL AWAITING CONFIRMATION FROM SKAT 

Following the extraordinary general meeting 24 October 2016 in Cemat A/S, the company is 

still awaiting confirmation from SKAT (the Danish Customs and Tax Administration) regarding 

the buy-back program. As soon as the confirmation is available, the market will be informed.  

 

Any queries regarding this announcement may be addressed to the chairman Jens Borelli-

Kjær, through Corporate Secretary Susanne Hesselkjær, tel +45 2926 6752. 

 

 

 

Cemat A/S 

 

Jens Borelli-Kjær   

Chairman    

 

 

This announcement has been prepared in Danish-language and an English-language version. 

In case of doubt, the Danish version will prevail.  

 

Unsubscribe announcements: investor@cemat.dk. 
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